
Telephone:   719-761-6258       

Web:  www.missionmobilization.org     E-mail: missionmi@hotmail.com 

             

             

             

             

                    P.O. Box 3108    Monument, CO    80132 

                                                                                      

 
                             April 2019 
Dear Friends, 
 
I continue to be amazed as we have seen hundreds of officers attend our free lunches. They come on duty 
and we feed them and then present the gospel to them. Most of these men and women are not believers, but 

they continue to come, and we continue to sow the seed of the 
gospel.  
 
God is working in hearts and the Lord has given us favor with 
these officers. It is a great joy to see them thank us each time 
for ministering to them and showing them love by offering them 
free meals.  
 
Ken Laurita, a retired police officer from Denver who was also a 
SWAT officer for 10 years shared his testimony at our lunch the 

first week in April in Colorado Springs. His SWAT chaplain, a pastor, invited 
him to go to Israel with him a few years ago and Ken was saved while in a boat 
on the Sea of Galilee. Only God could work in that way. Pray for us as we plan 
to do our first lunch for Denver Police Department in June of this year.  
 
I was amazed as we had a group of 35 at our Westminster Police Department 
lunch the first week of April. Most of those who attended are not believers, but 
they heard a great gospel 
presentation.  
 
I spoke at a breakfast for police 
in New Jersey the end of March. 
Our staff members, Lt. Pat Riley 
and Carl Bowers, worked hard at 
organizing the event. I was able 
to share the gospel with this 

group of men. We are grateful we are able to partner with 
Calvary Baptist Church in Carney’s Point for this outreach.  
 
God has burdened my heart to begin other outreaches in the 
USA. I have been praying about Chicago and other cities. Please pray with me that God will open these 
doors and give us an effective ministry to law enforcement officers throughout this country.  
 
We have a great staff of active and retired law enforcement officers and their spouses. I am grateful to be 
able to work with these faithful followers of Jesus. Thank you for your prayers and support that enable us to 
continue in this ministry. God bless you.  
 
                          Sincerely, 
          
                          Randy Green 
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